



Dear Hopewell Families,
Happy ALMOST Friday! Mr. Becker and our first-grade team were happy to
host some of our retired community members from Traditions of
America. Our community members were able to come in to enjoy
working on crafts and hearing music sung by our kiddos. First grade
 also hosted some furry friends to read to this week. Our PTA hosted a
ROCK assembly where students got to sing along to some of their
favorite tunes. It was tree-mendous! It has been a busy, exciting,  
time of the year. We look forward to what the new year will bring!

As always, I would like to express my sincere gratitude toward our
entire school community. We would not be the amazing school that
we are without the help and support of all of you. Thank you and
may you have a safe, healthy, and happy holiday!
Lynn Chromiak, Principal
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1 / 2 - W i n t e r  h o l i d a y :  n o  s c h o o l  f o r
s t u d e n t s  a n d  s t a f f



1 / 4 - 8 0 ' s  d a y  t o  c e l e b r a t e  t h e  8 0 t h  d a y

o f  s c h o o l  t h i s  w e e k



1 / 1 2 - P T A  F l a m i n g o  B i n g o



1 / 1 3 - t e a c h e r  i n - s e r v i c e ;  n o  s c h o o l  f o r
s t u d e n t s



1 / 1 6 - M L K  h o l i d a y - n o  s c h o o l  f o r  s t a f f  o r

s t u d e n t s



1 / 1 9 - M a r k i n g  P e r i o d  2  e n d s



S n o w  m u c h  f u n  w e e k :
1 / 2 3 - W e a r  a  h a t  &  s c a r f

1 / 2 4 - w e a r  c r a z y  o r  c o z y  s o c k s
1 / 2 5 - m i x  &  m a t c h  s u m m e r  &  w i n t e r

1 / 2 6 - P J  D a y
1 / 2 7 -  p T A  G l o w  P a r t y :


K-wear purple; 1st-green; 2nd-blue; 3rd=black


